
Mark Meredith promoted to Partner 

We are delighted to announce that Mark Meredith, presently our Senior 
Casualty Manager, will become a Partner of the Firm effective 1 Janu-
ary 2022. 

 
In his new role, Mark will head up the Firm’s ‘wet’ shipping offering to 
cargo insurers and their insureds, with specific responsibility for Lloyd’s 
Open Form Salvage disputes, including those arising from high profile 
shipping disasters. 

 
Mark brings over 20 years experience to his role both in London and 
New York, having previously worked for Clyde & Co, Waltons & Morse 
(now Kennedys) and WK Webster. 

 
Mark’s promotion neatly follows on from Joanna Waterfall’s departure 
from the Firm after 8 years as a founding Partner and 2 as a Consult-
ant.  Jo leaves with our immense gratitude for her role in building the 
shipping Casualty side of our business. 

 

Mark is the Firm’s second new Partner this year after the arrival in April 
of Phil James from Weightmans. 
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